
My reply to John Lambert of AW

Since we met I have contacted J A about pump locations. Of the three proposed locations she thinks 
that the second, in the small field next to the terrace of houses is the least obtrusive. I have asked 
her to make contact with AW through her land agent but don't know if she has done so. I think you 
preferred the second option to the third so perhaps you could make contact before final decisions 
are taken.

I have also been in touch with Norman Lamb to see if he can knock heads together so we can have a
fibre cable laid whilst you are installing the sewer. Given the 1km radius from a cabinet huge areas 
of B, A and outlying North Walsham could be served. So blindingly obvious but no doubt 
impossible for private companies. How right MacMillan was when he berated Thatcher for selling 
off the family silver.


